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11th April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
As part of our topic ‘Under the Sea’, we will be undertaking our own under the sea 

adventure on Wednesday 3rd July. 
 

We will be visiting the Sealife Centre Birmingham, where the children will have 
the opportunity to see lots of interesting animals and participate in a special 

workshop, led by the Sea life centre staff.  
 

The children will travel by coach and return to school around 3pm. The children 
will need to be in their school uniform for this trip and bring a small bag for their 

lunch, which they will have to carry with them.  
 

As your child is entitled to a universal free school meal, school can provide a 
packed lunch or, you may wish to provide your own, however, whichever you 

choose click here and complete and submit the online form.  All children will 
need to bring a drink. 

 
We ask for a contribution of £15.95 (non-refundable) towards the trip, which 

includes the cost of the ticket and the coach journey.  Payments must be made 
through our ‘MyChildatSchool’ parent portal. 

 
There is no obligation to contribute and no pupil in the group will be omitted from 

the trip, but it will be necessary to have substantial parental contributions in order 
that the visit takes place.  If you have any problems, please contact the office as we 

may be able to help.  Please make your payment by Monday 20th May 2024. 
 

The trip will be an exciting opportunity for the children, and we very much look 
forward to giving them this experience. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
The Reception Team 
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